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 NSCAS Assessment 
 The NSCAS assessments in science, reading and math have been completed for this school year. 
 We won’t know our proficiency rates until the Department of Education releases the data later in 
 the year.  I sat down with each student in grades 3-6 and we reviewed their winter scores and set 
 goals for the spring test. 

 Preschool 
 The last day for preschool this year was Thursday, May 9th.  The AM class had their  program at 
 10:00 while the PM program was held at 2:00.  We are expecting at least 24 in our kindergarten 
 class next year.  For the 2024-2025 school year, our PM Preschool is near capacity with 18 
 students.  Currently we have 6 students registered for the AM Preschool program, but we expect 
 that number to increase over the summer.  Our new preschool teacher for next year will be 
 Heather Doggett.  We did have a good turn out for the Meet & Greet Ms. Doggett that was held 
 on April 29th. 

 K-4 Spring Music Program 
 This year’s K-4 spring music program was “  How Does  Your Garden Grow?  ”  The program was 
 well attended and the students did a great job.  Thank you to Mrs. Lesising for preparing, 
 organizing and conducting the program. 

 Elementary Field Day 
 The Elementary Field Day is scheduled for Tuesday, May 14th starting at 9am.  Currently the 
 weather is looking good for that day.  Hopefully, we are able to have the field day and everything 
 runs smoothly.  Thank you to Mr. Blackmore and all the volunteers that jump in to help run the 
 meet. 

 Elementary Awards Program 
 The Elementary Awards Program is set for Wednesday, May 15th at 9am.  In addition to awards 
 presented by classroom teachers, there will be awards for Band, Vocal, Art, Quiz Bowl, Spelling 
 Bee, Reading, MAP Assessment, and Attendance. 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 Teacher Appreciation Week was May 6-10.  Thank you to the Board of Education for decorating 
 and providing biscuits and gravy on Wednesday.  Even though we take one week to thank our 
 teachers for the terrific job they do in educating our students, we appreciate and applaud their 
 efforts all year long. 


